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  AGENDA # 4 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 
  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: August 1, 2016 

TITLE: 715 South Few Street, Third Lake 
Ridge Historic District – 
Replacement of windows. 
6th Ald. Dist. 
Contact: Steven Bobeck, Thebco, 
Inc. 

REFERRED:  
REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED: 8/1/16 POF:  

DATED: August 1, 2016 ID NUMBER: 43689 

Members present were: Stuart Levitan, Chair; Anna V. Andrzejewski, Lon Hill, David WJ McLean, 
and Marsha A. Rummel 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
There was general discussion about this item being referred to this specific meeting to allow the applicant to 
provide more information about the window condition.  The applicant provided a communication indicating that 
the property owners would not seek replacement of the street facing windows and would only replace the 
windows on the sides and rear. 
 
 
ACTION: 
 
A motion was made by Andrzejewski, seconded by McLean, to approve the Certificate of 
Appropriateness for the window replacement on the non-street facing windows. The motion passed by 
a voice vote. 
 
 
 
 


